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19 February 2015
Personal Independence Payment
About your award

Dear

Your award of Personal Independence Payment ends on 28 May 2015,

If you think you'll still be entitled to Personal Independence Payments after this date, please call
us on 0800 917 2222 to make a new claim. A textphone is available for people who don't speak
or hear clearly on 0800 917 7777.

If you don't make a new claim for Personal Independence Payment, other benefits you're paid
may be affected when your award ends.

Remember, you must tell us straightaway about any changes in your life that could affect your
benefit. Based on these changes your benefit may go up, go down, stay the same or it may
stop. If we overpay you, you normally have to repay the money.

If you're not sure of what changes to report and how to report them or need more information,
go to: www.gov.uk/pip or call us on the telephone number on the front page of this letter. A
textphone is also available for people who don't speak or hear clearly.

If you phone us, we'll need your full name, address and National Insurance number. We'll also
need the reference number at the top of this letter. We're open Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm.

You may like to contact a local support organisation who can provide independent help and
support. You can find their details online, at your local library or in the telephone directory.

Yours sincerely

Office Manager
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